
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
DISTRICT OF MASSACHUSETTS 

 
 

REVISED PUBLIC NOTICE  
EXTENDING THE DATE FOR COMMENTS 

 
REGARDING PROPOSED MODIFICATION AND ADDITION TO: 

LOCAL RULES SECTIONS 83.5 & 83.6 
 
 

The United States District Court for the District of Massachusetts is considering, and is 
publishing for comment a modification and addition to Local Rule (LR) 83.5 Admission to the 
District Bar and LR 83.6 Rules of Professional Conduct. The modifications and additions to LR 
83.5 and LR 83.6 constitute a complete replacement of the existing sections. 
 

Copies of the proposed local rules are available for inspection in the offices of the Clerk 
in courthouses in Boston, Worcester and Springfield. This public notice and the proposed local 
rules also have been posted to the “Announcements” page of the court’s web site at: 
 

www.mad.uscourts.gov 
 

Members of the bar and the public are invited to comment as to the proposed 
amendments and new local rules. Comments should be received no later than June 6, 2014 and 
may be addressed to: 
 

Honorable F. Dennis Saylor IV 
Chairman, Rules Committee 

c/o Robert M. Farrell, Clerk of Court 
United States Courthouse 

1 Courthouse Way, Suite 2300 
Boston, MA 02210 

 
or by email to:  rules@mad.uscourts.gov 

 
 

May 29, 2014       Robert M. Farrell 
Clerk of Court 


